
Staff Report on Proposed Legislation

Date: October 4, 2022

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Subject: 0-39-22. Administration - Mayor - Harbormaster

For the purpose of the City of Annapolis Harbormaster reporting to the Deputy City Manager for
Resiliency and Sustainability rather than the Director of Recreation and Parks. To further direct
the duties of the Harbormaster towards enhancing the environment and sustainability of the
Annapolis waterways; and to expand the efforts to provide a welcoming customer service
experience for all water based visitors.

Prepared by: Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager


